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News release                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fredrik Mattsson new CEO for Vittra 
 
Fredrik Mattsson has been appointed new CEO for Bure's subsidiary Vittra AB and will start 
his position on October 9, 2006.  
 
Fredrik Mattsson has the last six years worked for Gambro, at the latest as vice President for 
Home Care. Before then Fredrik Mattsson was employed at McKinsey & Company. 
 
Fredrik Mattsson holds a Master of Engineering from the University of Linköping. 
  
Jill Nilsson has been appointed assistant CEO. Jill has been acting CEO for Vittra AB since 
February 27, 2006. 
 
 
Gothenburg, August 8, 2006 
 
Bure Equity AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
For additional information, please contact:  
 
Jill Nilsson, Vittra AB tel. +46-70 601 06 76 
Fredrik Mattsson tel. +46-73 366 65 79 
Patrik Tigerschiöld, Chairman of the Board Vittra AB tel. +46-8 614 00 20 
Mikael Nachemson, President Bure Equity AB  tel. +46-31 708 64 20  

 
 
Vittra 
Vittra was founded in 1993 and operates in accordance with its basic idea of “augmenting chances in life during the various stages of life 
through education and learning”. Vittra has developed an educational model based on an individual development plan (IDP) for each pupil. 
This IDP consists of three, equally important, parts: personal development, knowledge, and learning to learn. 
 
At the same time Vittra abides by clear rules of conduct based on its hallmarks of personal responsibility, difference and clarity. Vittra today 
is entrusted with some 7,700 pupils aged 1-19 years and has about 600 professionally skilled and dedicated employees. Vittra has 26 pre-
schools, compulsory schools and high schools (upper secondary schools) in the Gothenburg and Stockholm regions and in Halland, Skåne, 
Småland and Östergötland.   
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